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Planning application: P/23/046/HH

Can | just comment on Mark and Ruth's plans for Bishop View, and say how refreshing it is to see a local couple have
such appropropriate 'in keeping' plans on such a modest scale. | particularly like the front aspect making the most of
the view from the proposed first floor. The existing house is long overdue for refurbishment.

As someone who built at Pilot's Retreat at the end of the 1990s, | know from experience that it's often a difficult job
for all concerned to find the right balance between practicality, 'needs' and 'wants'.

| remember Don McKee the Planning Officer, at the time saying my house was the one he most liked, as it blended
the contemporary with the traditional.

| hope Mark and Ruth's plans will be accepted, it will enhance the lane enormously and | feel it demonstrates the
same spirit.

Regards

Lindsay Sandford

(Gorregan House)





